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The Adjourned Town Meeting of May 18, 2022 was reconvened at 8:30 p.m. in the Veteran 's 
Meeting Room of the Charles Warren Memorial Town Hall by Moderator Edward Muska. 

Moderator l'y1uska stated the results of the Referendum held at Stafford Public Library: 

Question: "SHALL THE TOWN OF ST AFFORD APPROVE A BUDGET IN THE 
AMOUNT OF $45,034,063 AS APPROVED AND RECOMMENDED BY THE BOARD 
OF FINANCE FOR THE FISCAL YEAR BEGINNING JULY 1, 2022 AND ENDING 
JUNE 30, 2023?" 

267 (YES) 290 (NO) 

Moderator Muska dec\ared the motion defeated. 

There being no other business to come before the meeting, David Walsh moved to adjourn the 
meeting. Richard Hartenstein Jr. seconded the motion. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:32 p.m. 

Stafford Town Clerk 


